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NO wider reopening date agreed yet 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Coronavirus (COVID-19): school wider opening arrangements letter to parents  
 
Following the Government’s announcement, I am writing to share with you the proposals for the 
wider reopening of Green Lane. Our priority is the safety of all staff, pupils and the families. These 
arrangements have been put into place in all the PAT schools acting on all the guidance available. 

We are looking forward to seeing all our pupils once again, but I would like to reassure you that the 
safety of our school community is our priority. We will continue to review the arrangements and 
safety plans we have made and update you with any changes as soon as possible. 

On Friday 22 May 2020 Bradford Councillor Imran Khan (portfolio for education employment and 
skills) issued a statement expressing that “The council believes that the current advice and 
scientific evidence from public health means that not all of the five tests set our by government 
for reopening have currently been met in order for schools to go back on 1 June” 

Green Lane has been open all through the lockdown – we will continue to be open for Critical/Key 
worker children and also some SEND and vulnerable groups. 

There is NO agreed date for children in Y6, or other year groups to return to school. The conditions 
to open safely have not yet been met. 

We will keep you updated on the website and Weduc. 

Please take care and stay safe. 

 

 

 

Jane Townend 

Headteacher 
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